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P.O. Box 34996
Seattle, WA 98124-4996

We will be working on Pine St between 3rd Ave 
and 9th Ave on July 31, 2022. Work is scheduled 
to last one day.

Crews will install red paint on the existing bus 
lane. During this time, the right curb lane on 
Pine Street will be temporarily unavailable. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please 
contact Jonathan Dong, Transit Spot Improvement 
Program Manager, at jonathan.dong@Seattle.gov, 
or at (206) 233-8564.  


